
Carlton Samuels to Everyone (3:10 PM) 
Here is a written statement: <COMMENT> I have been engaged in matters pertaining 
registration data since 2007. 
I believe I have heard, ad nauseam, every conceivable rational argument for or against 
standardizing process and procedure for collection, curation, access and disclosure of 
registration data. 
I am well aware of the privacy issues that have been debated for as long as I have caucused in 
this environment. I believe certain registration data ought to be available in the ordinary in 
furtherance of maintaining consumer confidence in the DNS and the security and continued 
well-being of the DNS. 
The minority views recorded contra the decisions of this EPDP Phase 2A are persuasive and 
align with my thinking on data quality and integrity. The tentative tinkering which was reported 
from the PDP is, in my view, not nearly enough. 
The Board may yet exercise its authority and reject these recommendations from the GNSO by 
a supermajority vote.   
But I would not wish to connive at error. I vote NO. </END> 


